Memorandum on proposals for Foundations in Food Policy and
Foundations in Food Systems and Commerce courses

From: Daniel Mintz
To: Members of the SCLC, CAS CC, UC&CC, and SCAP
Date: January 31, 2017

To the Members of the above-listed Curriculum and Program Committees:

I write to clarify a point regarding the originating faculty listed on the proposals for Foundations
in Food Policy and Foundations in Food Systems and Commerce. While I am listed as the
originating faculty member on proposal forms for both of these courses, the courses themselves
were developed through consultations relevant experts in these fields. Foundations in Food
Policy was developed through a collaboration with Jeanie Donovan, MPA, MPH, Economic
Policy Specialist at the Jesuit Social Research Institute, and Ben Davison, a Ph.D. candidate in
Food History at the University of Virginia; Foundations in Food Systems and Commerce was
developed by Ben Davison, after consultation about early drafts of the course goals and content
with Frankie Weinberg, Adam Mills, Felipe Massa, and Jon Atkinson from the College of
Business.

Since neither of these consulting scholars are currently on Loyola’s faculty, I am submitting
these courses under my name. In neither case, however, will I teach these courses. Instead, the
courses will be taught either by qualified current faculty members or qualified extraordinary
faculty members hired for that purpose.

Sincerely,

Daniel Mintz
Program Coordinator, Food Studies



